
 

 

Dear Mr Frydenberg, 

Will you please ensure that the current govt does NOT reduce marine parks any 

further, in fact restores them to their former size.  This govt is proving one of the most 

destructive on record regarding the environment. 

In the Coral Sea alone the area placed in Marine National Parks has been halved. The 

same goes for Marion Reef. Even Osprey Reef, one of the top dive sites in the world 

has had half its area removed from the Marine National Park. Shark and Vema Reefs 

have been taken out of the Marine National Park area altogether. 

Midwater trawling is to be reintroduced and it will be now be possible for longlining to 

start at the southern tip of the Coral Sea reserve and continue all the way to the 

northern boundary. 

This is disgraceful.  Please stop it. 

Yours, 

Caroline Lurie (Glebe NSW) 

 

 

 


